
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     ASX RELEASE 
1 August 2014 

 
$500,000 DEPOSIT RECEIVED ON NEW  

METALLICA MINE JV ON QLD’s CAPE YORK 
 

Metallica Minerals Ltd (“Metallica”) is pleased to confirm it has now received the A$500,000 

deposit payable under the terms of the Joint Venture (“JV”) Agreement announced this 

morning in the trust account of Metallica’s solicitors.   

 

 

For more information please contact:-  

 
Andrew Gillies 
Managing Director     
Phone: + 61 7 3249 3000             

John Haley 
CFO/Company Secretary 
Phone: + 61 7 3249 3000 

 
Email: admin@metallicaminerals.com.au  
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